
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                14th July 2023 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘HONESTY’ 

 
‘A little honesty is good for the soul’ 

 
 

Retirement 
 

One of our teaching assistants, Mrs Sheila 
Gorevin is retiring  after nearly 23 years of 
service.  Sheila is a much loved member of 
our team and we will miss her dearly. We 
wish Sheila well and would like to thank her 
for her valued service and dedication to our 
school – we hope she has a very long, happy 
and healthy retirement.                   
 

 

Y2 
 
We would just like to say a fond farewell to 
our wonderful Y2 children as they move to 
the Juniors in September. Good luck to them 
all, we know they will love it. 
 

 

Happy Summer Holidays 
 
This is the last newsletter of the year as we 
break up for the summer holidays on Tuesday 
18th July at 1.15pm. We would like to wish 
everyone a very happy and safe summer. All 
the staff would like to take this opportunity to 
thank you for your very kind gifts – they are 
much appreciated. We look forward to 
welcoming all our children back on Monday 4th 
September. 
 
Just a reminder of our new school hours in 
September: 
 
Rec Y1/Y2 –   Start   8.45am Finish 3.15pm 
 
Nursery AM   Start  8.30am Finish 11.30am 
Nursery PM    Start 12.30pm Finish 3.30pm 
N 30HRS        Start  8.30am Finish 3.30pm 
 

Miss Manley 
 
 
Next Tuesday, Miss Manley, Nursery teacher, 
will be leaving. Miss Manley has been a valued 
member of the Lister family and we will miss 
her very much but we know she intends to 
keep in touch and will come back often. We 
wish her every success in her new adventure. 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

 
07871782263   - School Mobile 
 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  Miss McGowan       95% 
Daffodils Mrs. Mullock          91%              
                    Mrs Gordon 
Poppies Miss Kervin           95% 
Tulips  Mrs. Davin           90% 
Snowdrops Miss Haynes           95% 
Sunflowers Mrs. White           93% 
 
Unfortunately, no classes in green 
this week 
 

Overall Attendance 
 

94% 
 
 

Reports 
 
All children’s reports have gone out this 
week – we hope you are as proud of the 
children as we are. Don’t forget to return 
your report slip replies as we would like to 
hear your feedback. If you have any 
concerns then please make an appointment to 
see your child’s class teacher. 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

18 Jul   Break up for summer 1.15pm 
19 Jul   Inset Day (school closed) 
 

The Liverpool ASD Training Team are providing a 
series of Virtual Group Drop in advisory sessions 
via zoom.  
 
They are for parents/carers who have any questions or 
concerns about their child, in regards to social 
communication difficulties or waiting an ASD 
assessment. It is also an opportunity to speak with an 
ASD trainer and other parents.The sessions will be one 
half hours long, you can choose to join anytime with in 
the time slot or stay for the duration. 
You do not require a diagnosis to book your place.  
 
Dates: 
Mon        31  Jul           9.30am  –   11am 
Mon        31  Jul                1pm  –   2.30pm  
Tue          1   Aug         9.30am   –   11.am 
Tue          1   Aug              1pm    –  2.30pm 
Wed         2   Aug         9.30am   –   11.am 
Tue         26   Sep               1pm  –   2.30pm 
Thu        28   Sep            9.30am  -    11am 
Thu        28    Sep                1pm –    2.30pm 
 
If you would like to book onto one of the sessions, please   
email: 
asdtrainingteam@liverpool.gov.uk 

 

Daffodills Assembly 
 

Well done to Daffodils – your assembly was 
lovely! Thank you to the parents who attended – 
we hope you all enjoyed it? 
 

 
 

Liverpool’s Parenting Network 
 
The latest Parenting Newsletter from 
Liverpool’s Parenting Network is available via 
the below link. The newsletter contains 
information on services running from July 
2023- September 2023  
  
 
https://sway.office.com/ADqTdYICEUHNZkjj?ref=Link 
 


